
 
 

 

October 25, 2023 

 

RE: Endorsement of Fund the Future Campaign & Nov 8 Day of Action 

 

 

To the University of Regina Students’ Union Executive, 

 

The University of Regina Faculty Association is proud to endorse the ongoing Fund the 

Future campaign and the upcoming Day of Action on November 8, 2023.  

 

We support and share URSU’s calls for strong and sustainable investment in public 

post-secondary education. We see the impacts of increasing tuition fees, the drop in 

real per-student government investment, and growing student debt every day in our 

classrooms and offices as students struggle to make ends meet — and as our members 

try to do more with less. 

 

As a union that represents more than 1,500 members who deliver and support post-

secondary education at four institutions, we recognize the importance of equitable and 

affordable access to public post-secondary education, and the role that government 

funding has in making that a reality. Investing in public education is investing in a better 

future, equal opportunities, good jobs, and the next generation. 

 

We wish you success with your campaign and the November 8 Day of Action. Please let 

us know what we can do to further support the work of URSU. 

 

In solidarity, 

 

 
 

Britt D. Hall, MSc. PhD. 

President, University of Regina Faculty Association (URFA) 


